
Canplas Industries Ltd. 500 Veterans Drive, PO Box 1800, Barrie (Ontario) Canada L4M 4V3 

April 29th, 2022 

To our valued customer, 

Due to unforeseen increases in the cost of production and raw materials, Canplas 

finds it necessary to announce a 5% to 8.5% increase to our Duraflo Division. 

As a result of ongoing manufacturing constraints and short supply, pre-increase 

orders will only be accepted when in line with each customer’s historical purchasing 

habits. 

Product lines affected by this increase will be;

PL 55 Vent Pipe Flashings  

PL 56 Soffit Accessories  

PL 59 Ridge Vents  

PL 60 Roof & Exhaust Vents 

PL 62 Gable Vents  

PL 64 Siding Accessories 

PL 65 Tall Roof Vents  

A copy of the new list prices will be available for download shortly at 

www.canplas.com/duraflo/  

We value your business and we look forward to your continued support. 

For more information or clarification, please contact your local Duraflo representative. 

Best regards, 

Justin M. Petz B. Comm. | National Sales Manager 

Duraflo 
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